
From: RYAN TURNER () Sent You a Personal Message  

< > 

Sent: Monday, August 3, 2020 6:11 PM 

To: IPCOMMNT 

Subject: Comments in support of strong standards and procedures for plastic pellet 
discharge  

prohibition 

 

Dear Public Comment - TCEQ,  

  

I support TCEQ's proposal to regulate the discharge of plastic and establish a threshold of zero 
discharge  

from facilities that make or process preproduction plastics. Furthermore, I support the 
Surfrider  

Foundation?s recommendations to strengthen the enforcement measures, monitoring 
provisions,  

reporting requirements, and operations and maintenance procedures in addition to what is 
proposed by  

TCEQ to ensure the zero discharge goal and prevent harmful plastic pollution from negatively 
impacting  

Texas' natural resources.  

  

Sincerely,  

  

RYAN TURNER   

440 Naples St  

Corpus Christi, TX 78404  

 (210) 422-8226  

  

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated 
with Surfrider. If you need more information, please contact Michelle Kremer at Surfrider at  

ror (949) 492-8170. 


